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Spencer Patterson

From: Office of the Registrar
Sent: Wednesday, September 24, 2025 4:31 PM
To: Spencer Patterson
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Saturday, August 16, 2025 1:35 PM 
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca> 
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
It is really too bad that it has to be said, but one private company shouldn't have a monopoly on utilities 
essential for living. Since becoming a home owner in the last 6 years, the rates have more than doubled. 
This is crazy seeing as cost of living is skyrocketing and the government isn't helping out the average 
Canadian by locking down utility prices. As is is, most of our peers are having a very hard time buying or 
renting a place for their families. Do better. 

Name: Adam Peters 

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes 

  


